
Eventbright Registration for
Sunday 8/30/2020

Dear Friends:
This coming Sunday 8/30/2020, we will hold our first indoor in-
person worship since March!

Some logistics:
Everyone must wear a face covering at all times, except where
noted in the bulletin. If you don't have a mask, there will be
masks at the entrance door.
Everyone must maintain good physical distancing.

If you will be attending church in the building this Sunday you
will need to register. Only one person per family needs to
register. When you come to church on Sunday, the usher at
the Education door will check your name off. You will be
directed to the Nave down the hallway, please follow the arrows. At the back door of the
Nave, you will be directed to a numbered seat.

If you attend church and stay in your car in the parking lot the service will be streamed on
Facebook Live and Zoom. Pastor Jenni will bring communion out to you during the
postlude. You do not need to register if you will be in the parking lot.

To register for worship, click the link here.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/sunday-indoor-in-person-church-tickets-118062436927

